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On the weekend of April 4-6, 2025, the Waverly Community House will host the 

Annual Northeast Pennsylvania Film Festival, now in its 9th year. This festival 

is dedicated to promoting emerging and independent filmmakers from Northeast 

Pennsylvania and around the world. By exposing local audiences to unique and 

original cinema, the event promotes cultural awareness and appreciation of film as 

an art form. Attendance grows every year with both a local and a regional 

audience. 

 

Please consider being a NEPA Film Festival sponsor. It is a wonderful way for 

you to gain visibility with a local customer base while supporting the arts in your 

community! Various sponsorship opportunities are available. Please see the 

attached form for more information. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Kathy Wright at the Waverly 

Community House at 570.586.8191 or Kathy@waverlycomm.org. 

   

Gratefully, 

 

The NEPA Film Festival Committee 


